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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pastor@blessedsacramentparish.ca

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager

blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com

Call 519-449-5131, or 519-449-2811.  Our auxiliary 

provides catering for all occasions at reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
The Baptism of Children is celebrated on the first 

Sunday of the month at 3:00 p.m. in Burford and the 

third Sunday of the month in Scotland.  Application 

forms are available at the entrance of the church.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 218,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

Warren's
Home
hardware building centre

"Home Owners Helping Home Owners"

103 King St.   519 449 2411
warrenshomecentre@bellnet.ca

"The future is for you to see...." I can help...Believe

Que Sera Sera
    "Whatever will be will be." The future's not ours to see...

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Hill  & Robinson

The Dorsey Group
A HUB International Company

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West Street      519-759-0033

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

Team Realty Inc. Brokerage

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aids Services
Hearing Healthcare
300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

New Patients

& Children Welcome!
226-659-7777
63 King St. • Burford

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT
DONATE

VOLUNTEER
SEEK HELP

Serving our
neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Thrift Store: 197 Colborne St.

Brantford

Sound Choice HearingSound Choice Hearing
Hearing Health Services

Brant CPR Plus
People and Pet
First Aid/CPR
Heart and Stroke
Walks 'N' Wags
519-732-8938

www.BrantCPR.com

Real Estate Sales Representative

Cell 519-209-1531  Office 519-756-8811

fazari@sutton.com

www.leonardfazari.com

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative. 
Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses

If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com
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Masses this Week 

 
Tuesday, July 18, 2017 

7:00 p.m. Maria Mikulec 
  (Mary Sroka) 
   

Wednesday, July 19, 2017 
8:30 a.m. Alma Todd 
  (The Family) 
     

Thursday, July 20, 2017 
8:30 a.m. Stan Krol 
  (The Krol Family)) 
   

Friday, July 21, 2017 
8:30 a.m. Hank Wesseling 
  (The Hoogstraten Family) 
   

Saturday, July 22, 2017 
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

5:00 p.m. Maggie Zacher 
  (Donna Seitz) 
 

Sunday, July 23, 2017 
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

9:30 a.m. Irene Ferriera and Jose Rodrigues 
  (Maria & Manuel Da Silva) 
 

Sanctuary Lamp 
Special Intentions (Missy) 

(Violet Osztrovics) 
 

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS must be in 
to parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca 

before midday Monday. 
 

The Parish office will be closed July 17th through 
July 21st and August 1st through August 4th.  It will 
also be closed on Tuesday morning, July 25th, but 
open in the afternoon (1:00 pm to 5:00 pm).  For 
the remainder of that week it will be open in the 
mornings for the usual hours (9:00 am to 1:00 pm). 

Have you remembered? 
Blessed Sacrament Parish in your Will. 

 
COLLECTIONS FOR WEEK OF  

JULY 9, 2017 
    Blessed Sacrament     - $  2020.00 

         St. Anthony Daniel    - $    432.55 
 

 
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 

 

 
 

SUNDAY MASS 
11:30 a.m. July 23, 2017 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
For All Our Parishioners 

(Both Parishes) 
 

 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS 
We ask that you keep Gabriella Fernandes 
(granddaughter of Julio and Margarida Fernandes) 
born June 13, 2016 (awaiting a kidney transplant) and 
Olga Farkas in your prayers for good health. 
 

 

 
MISSION APPEAL SUNDAY 

Mission Appeal Sunday is next week (Saturday, 
July 22nd and Sunday, July 23rd).  Please be 
generous. 

 

 JULY 16, 2017 
     

POPE FRANCIS’ PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR 
THE MONTH OF JULY: LAPSED CHRISTIANS 
Please pray that our brothers and sisters who have 
strayed from the faith, through our prayer and witness 
to the Gospel, may rediscover the merciful closeness of 
the Lord and the beauty of the Christian life. 
 

 
PARENTING TIP 

Breaking Bread 
There has been an enormous amount of research 
indicating the essential connections that occur when a 
family shares a meal together. Take advantage of this 
knowledge by ensuring your family gathers at least 
once a day to bond while eating. Don’t gather in front 
of the TV or computer, but in front of each other; 
sharing thoughts, stories and time. The benefits to 
everyone will be powerful. 

 
AUGUST WILL BE A MONTH OF ONLINE 
REFLECTION, PRAYER AND LEARNING for 
youth ministers in the Diocese in preparation for the 
2018 Synod “Young People, the Faith and Vocational 
Discernment”. Christina Mines, from the Diocesan 
Youth Office, invites anyone who ministers to young 
people (teachers, chaplaincy leaders, pastors, youth 
ministers, parents, etc.) to participate in “Kickstart 
30”. Participants register by email and once each day 
throughout the month of August they will receive an 
email with a reflection to think and pray about - 
providing spiritual and professional nourishment in the 
summer. Consider signing up! 

 
 

F.Y.I. 
Rev. Robert Bulbrook 

c/o 46 Wayne Drive 
Kitchener, ON, N2A 1M2 

Robt.bulbrook@gmail.com 
After October 31, 2017 the following change will be 
made:  Mailing address: Holy Hill Hermitage, 
Skreen, Co. Sligo, Rep. of Ireland. The email address 
will remain the same. 
 

 
 

THE WARPED THINKING OF 
THE CULTURE OF DEATH 

 
The fate of little baby Charlie Gard in Great Britain 
has captured the attention of the world.  Baby Charlie 
was born 11 months ago with a rare genetic disease.  
He is on life support and the London hospital treating 
him has petitioned the courts to have Charlie removed 
from life support, in other words, to end his life.  
  
Charlie's parents, Chris Gard and Connie Yates, have 
been waging a long and wrenching legal battle to keep 
him alive.   
Facing such a life and death issue is so devastating for 
any family member, and all the more painful for the 
parents of an infant. 
We now see what St. John Paul II prognosticated over 
20 years ago when he wrote about a society that loses 
its way even to the point of advocating the culture of 
death over the culture of life.  A society that allows for 
doctor-assisted suicide will have no qualms about 
allowing a "death panel" to make the ultimate decision 
of life and death, even against the wishes of parents 
and loved ones.  Doctors in the United States and Italy 
- at the behest of Pope Francis - have offered to give 
Charlie a fighting chance.  Sadly, the British medical 
and legal intelligentsia have given up on baby Charlie 
by forbidding his parents to transfer him outside of the 
country for alternative treatment.  Charlie has so far 
lived well beyond the three months the doctors 
originally predicted he would survive.  Let us hope and 
pray that time will not run out before it is too late. 
 
God bless, 
Fr. Peter  
 
 

SUNDAY SMILE   
As long as there are tests, there will be prayer in 
schools. 
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